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23rd February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 
 

 

 
As you may be aware, World Book Day will be celebrated on the Thursday 7th March. At 

Stockwell, we will be celebrating World Book Day and would love to make it a day to remember 
considering that it had such a positive impact on our children last year. 
 

On Thursday 7th March, we are encouraging the children to come to school dressed ‘comfy cosy’. 

This year children can come dressed in pyjamas. We would love for families to make donations 

via Scopay or on the school gates. All donations will go towards expanding the purchase of new 
books for our class libraries. 

 
All of the children will also be given a £1 voucher towards a book, or that they can take to a book 
store in exchange for a free book. We will be holding a reading drop-in from 8:50 – 9:15 to allow 

you to read in class with your children. In addition to this, our school librarians will be running a 

book swap after school. If you have any books at home that you’ve loved and want to swap with 

others, then please bring these in by Monday 4th March ready for the exchange. Children who 

bring in a book to swap will then receive a token that they can present at the book swap stall 
and take away a new book.  

 
Please email the office or let your child’s teacher know if you are available to read a book of your 

choice to the class. I will then begin to organise a timetable and let you know the time you can 

come in. If you are unable to come in on the 7th March, we may be able to arrange it for another 
day that week. 

 
Lastly, if you work in a profession that involves books, such as an editor or publisher etc. we would 

love to invite you in to share with classes what you do. Please send the office an email and I will 

get back to you. 
 
Best wishes, 

Miss H Thomas 
Year 3 Class Teacher 



 

 
BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Stockwell Primary School      Tel: 02072747687                           Executive Headteacher 
Stockwell Road            Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk           Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH 

London SW9 9TG            Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk                           Acting Head of School   
                    Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS
                        
        

 

 


